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Subject: Thurston 

From: Deborah  
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 2:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thurston  

Please deny permiƫng the road through the prairie in keeping with the city goals for protecƟng the water. 
I strongly feel this enƟre project has been poorly planned in regards to the environment. 
Thank you 
Deborah Deckert 
2312 prairie street 
Sent from my iPhone 


